

**To receive an update on the Town Council's identified Devolution Assets and Land Programme and consider any actions and associated expenditure:**

[Saltash Waterside Partnership meeting notes:](#)

Attendees: Chris, Hilary, Sheila, Richard, Sarah, Rachel, Catherine Thompson, Sinead Burrows and Shaun Webber

Maritime manager update:

CJ provided an overview of his/his teams work in the area. RB commented that it was good to see the impact of his efforts on the boats and thanked CJ for the work to the railings. SM welcomed his presence in the area.

RB advised that there is an aspiration to improve bathing water quality and improve connectivity to the town centre, with consideration being given to a SPF bid.

Pontoon:

STC will be reviewing the budget for the pontoon – where it's at and what's needed, with recognition that it needs to get to a more viable economic position. Pontoon to be a standing item on future agendas.

CCT:

RB advised the work undertaken to date is at a point to share and keen to undertake local consultation. It was agreed that an update needed to be provided to Cornwall Council first – CT to liaise with the CCT and organise.

AOB:

Pop up site – is there any insight as to how well the business did last year? CT to ascertain what, if any, information is available.

Is there an opportunity for a paddleboard business to set up? SLB to liaise with a business who may be interested and feedback.

Next meeting – on site if possible before the end of March.